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Switching element in Series 70, 84 and 92 
Colour change of switch upper casing UPDATE PI2131

Dear Sir or Madam

Due to discontinuation of the black colourant by our plastic supplier, the 
switching elements with part numbers 92-851.342 and 70-201.0 had to be 
produced with a white switch upper casing instead of a black one.

Our supplier has now found a replacement so that the switching element 
can be delivered in black again. The changeover to black has just started in 
the first week of October 2022.

Colour version until New colour version as from
Week 40/41 Week 41/42

Example: Series 92

Attached to the PI newsletter you will find a list of affected articles.
The affected switching elements are used in Series 70, 84 and 92.

Please check for which customers this message is relevant and inform 
them in an appropriate manner.

If you have any questions, please do hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Sascha Kropf Marco Bighi
Head of Product Management Product Application Manager

28th October 2022/BIM
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